DENVER COIN CLUB Meeting Minutes

November 18, 2010

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:02 PM.

Members present: 41

Guests present: Jim & Lou Creager, Freemond Seney, Phil Clark, Keith Womack,

Jerry Burton, Mike Harris

Old Business: 75th Anniversary wooden nickels are available for \$3.00 each.

50th Anniversary wooden nickels are available for \$2.00 each. 75th Anniversary wooden nickels (slabbed) are \$5.00 each.

Alan Folkestadt suggested the Club sponsor a Young Numismatist. age 13 – 22, at no cost to the Club, to am ANA class next summer.

This was brought up as a motion at the August Meeting when we thought the Club had to pay for this. Now, it has been determined that the ANA has scholarships to cover the costs. The Club just needs to select a candidate.

The new motion was made & accepted by the Club.

New Business: Cary Gates told the members that he visited Andrew Hageman's Coin Club & gave a presentation to the children there.

Election of Officers for 2011:

President

- Theo Gould

Vice-President - Tom Oliver

Treasurer - Tom Infantino

Secretary

- No One yet appointed

Coin Shows:

Aurora Coin Show - November 27, 2010 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel Ft. Collins Show - December 4, 2010 at Ft. Collins

Treasurer's Report:

Beginning balance

\$2,395.21

Income

108.53

Expenses

- 148.00

Ending Balance

\$2,355.74

Tom Oliver called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted.

Tom Infantino, Secretary